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Pilot Project to Utilize Raw Water to Irrigate Parks in Brighton 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
That the Administration proceed with the development of a plan to implement a pilot 
project utilizing raw water for irrigating parks in Brighton as proposed by Dream 
Development and report back on the implications to a future Servicing Agreement for 
the neighbourhood as well as opportunities for developing a corporate approach to the 
use of raw water for parks irrigation. 

 
History 
At the May 14, 2018, Standing Policy Committee on Environment, Utilities & Corporate 
Services meeting, a report from the Corporate Performance Department was 
considered regarding the above matter. 
 
Your Committee also received a presentation from Brad Zurevinski, General Manager, 
Dream Development in support of the proposed use of raw water for parks irrigation in 
Brighton. 
 
Attachment 
May 14, 2018 Report of the Acting General Manager, Corporate Performance. 
 


